
 

Dear Families of Saint Luke Parish,      September, 2012 
 

Just as our Saint Luke Parish Family is growing, so is our Playground Fence! 
 

This fall, we continuing to add a row of NEW PICKETS to the INSIDE of 

our Playground Fence. If you are new to Saint Luke Parish, have added a new 

family member, or just would like to have your family or business 

represented on a picket, NOW is the time! 

Record your family’s name or special message 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Personalize your Picket 

(20 characters including spaces and punctuation) 

 

Include a check for $50 payable to St. Luke the Evangelist 

And return with this form to  

Beth Stieritz at St. Luke Rectory 

2316 Fairhill Avenue, Glenside PA 19038 

 

 

Name :__________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Phone: ______________________________   E-Mail: __________________________________ 

 

Personalization   ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ ___ 

 

Please contact Beth Stieritz at the Rectory for more information 

215-572-0128 or businessoffice@stlukerc.org 


